
VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE TENTATIVE BUDGET 

FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2012-2013 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the tentative budget of the Village of Head of the Harbor for the 
fiscal year beginning March 1, 2012 including General Village funds, has been completed and 
filed in the office of the Village Clerk, 500 North Country Rd, St. James, NY 11780, where it is 
available for inspection by any interested person during regular office hours. 

The Board of Trustees of the Village of Head of the Harbor shall hold a public hearing on 
said tentative budget on December 21, 2011 at 7:00 pm at the Village Hall 500 North Country 
Rd., St. James NY 11780 showing such changes, alterations and revisions as shall have been 
made therein by the Board of Trustees. At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or 
against the tentative budget as compiled, or for or against any item or items therein contained. 

Residents have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask questions 
concerning the entire budget and the relationships of entitlement funds to the entire budget. 
The Village Hall is handicapped accessible.  
 
Dated:  November 21, 2011  BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
     Margaret O’Keefe 
     Village Clerk  


